The Academy Support Center Partnership A Partnership Between The Center for Information and Communication Sciences and Moraine Valley Community College Partners In Evolution Volume 1, Issue 21, 6-29-12 **MOU for YOUR Academy** Attention all academies! Please remember to return your signed MOU as soon as possible. If you do not return them and do not choose an academy to be your ASC by July 1st, your Cisco material will be turned off. If you have any questions, please visit our website http://theascp.org or give us a call at 800-368-6109 **Cisco Netspace** Cisco Netspace is coming! All Academy Connection users will be transitioning from the Academy Connection old platform to the new Netspace platform starting in October 2012. The Netspace homepage is role based, so the look varies by instructor and student. On the home page you will be able to access the current courses you are teaching, programs and offerings by Cisco Networking Academy, and have access to the communities page. Instructors will have the choice of when they will switch from Academy Connection to Netspace. All users who haven't transitioned after 1 year from October 2012 will be automatically moved to Netspace. Students upgrade to Netspace once enrolled in a course by the instructor who has transitioned to Netspace. December 31st will be the last date for a class to be created in Academy Connection. After this date, Netspace will be used. Instructors will still be able to access classes that have been created in Academy Connection before the December 31st deadline.

We will be updating you with more information about

Planned Outage for Academy Connection

Please make arrangements to accommodate this service outage for minimal impact to your classroom instruction and other learning activities. Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete system up-

* San Francisco: June 30, 2012, 9:00 a.m. – June 30, 2012, 6:00 p.m. (PDT, -7 GMT)

* New York: June 30, 2012, 12:00 p.m. – June 30, 2012,

Please don't hesitate to contact us with your concerns and questions.

> Email: support@theascp.org **Phone:** 1-800-368-6109 Website: http://theascp.org

> > Dr. Ron Kovac Dr. John Sands

Ms. Kirsten Smith Mr. Jason Beck Miss. Nikki Kisor

Powered by the Center for Information and Communication Sciences

Netspace in the coming newsletters.

dates and maintenance on the site.

9:00 p.m. (EDT, -4 GMT)

The word 'patriotism' comes from the Latin patria, which means 'homeland' or 'fatherland.'

Fun Fact